
REPORT OF SHERIN BOWEN LIBRARY 
By: Jael Medina 
Translation:  Marling Garcia 

Main focus:  To promote the habit of reading in children because reading is culture and development. We also speak 
of values as human beings and family unity which is fundamental for the growth of children and youth. 

Best regards and thanks to all the people who make it possible by donating books for our children in order to 
encourage them to continue reading because through reading they learn to communicate, grow more, and improve 
their spelling. 

I am very happy to care for children who visit the library. I work with 50 
children on Wednesdays and Thursdays from 3-5 pm. In those hours, we read 
and analyze reading because they like to read stories in family. It is 
noteworthy that our library is named "SHERIN Bowen" in honor of one of the 
founders of this organization who is well remembered for the great work that 
she performed for many years. 

I like to keep the books well organized. I keep track of the books that we lend 
children to bring home. I make sure they are not in bad condition or damaged 
as it is important to take care of them because through them we learn to 
develop ourselves as people and professionals. Each member of this Library 
has its own ID to take and change the books after they have read them. 
Currently, we have an inventory of about 600 books including science, 

mathematics, Spanish, stories and novels. 

This library is important for children and young people because they can do their school research, make crafts and 
learn pastries since the organization provides them with the necessary materials to do so. 

With the pastry classes that we have been developing, we 
have seen much interest from children in participating and 
learning. They feel very happy and grateful to the people 
who make this training possible. It is another reason to 
keep helping and learning with the satisfaction of they can 
depend on theirselves in the future to help the economy of 
their homes. I would like the organization to continue 
supporting this kind of learning in children in order to be an 
inspiration to them. 

We need learning material such as books to dramatize, 
poetry books, and wooden puzzles to develop skills. 
Reading sessions, crafts, painting and pastries are basic 
components of much interest among children and it 
would be great if we can promote them. 

I would like to have your support to organize a New 
Year's Eve for the children who are part of the library 
since this 2015 school year is near to end. 

President of library, 

Jael Medina 


